T&E CARE 2021 KIDS’ CLOTHING
DRIVE

On Saturday, Apr. 24, T&E Care completed the 2021 Kids’
Clothing Drive. Even with a pandemic-adapted format, the
drive was a huge success and all donations received in the
morning were handed out that afternoon.

The Tredyffrin/Easttown School District lent the use of its
maintenance building for the event, and the Conestoga High
School girls and boys rugby teams helped with the unloading

of all the donations.
The event would not have been possible without the

incredible committee chaired by Chris Wells. The drive
received a significant amount of clothing donations and about
$10,000 in gift cards, allowing T&E Care the opportunity to
make a difference in the lives of more than 100 local kids. For

more information, visit tecare.org.
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